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Republic of the Philippines

Pepartment of Education
Schools Division of Benguet

28 August 2024
DIVISION MEMORANDUM

No; _29% s. 2024

DepEd-Bengué{'Division .

To: Office of the Assistant Schools Division Superintendent e
Chief Education Supervisors- SGOD and CID AUG 29 zﬂu—l
Public Schools District Supervisors/ Districts In-charge
Personnel of Concerned Schools RELEA SED

CORRIGENDUM TO SDO MEMO NO. 287 s. 2024 RE: CONDUCT OF SURVEY ON THE
MONITORING AND EVALUATION OF THE SPECIAL HARDSHIP ALLOWANCE (SHA) AND
OTHER PROGRAMS AND POLICIES IMPLEMENTED AT THE SCHOOL LEVEL

1. Please be informed that the Survey on the Monitoring and Evaluation of the
Special Hardship Allowance (S8HA) and other Programs/Policies Implemented at the
School Level has been rescheduled. The new survey dates are October 21-25, 2024 instead
of the previcusly scheduled period of September 2-24, 2024.

2. All other provisions stated in the SDO Memorandum No. 287 s. 2024 shall remain in
effect.

3. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
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